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AGENDA

1. Approve/amend minutes from the January 2018 meeting.

2.   Further discussion on application SP-243 William McBride tabled from Janaury.
3.  Anything else to come before the meeting.
The Town of Middletown Planning Board held their regular monthly meeting on Thursday, February 8, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. in the Town Hall, 42339 State Highway 28, Margaretville.

Board Members present: 
Vice Chairman------------------------------------------Len Utter
Other members-----------------------------------------Glenna Herz, Charlie Kowalski, John Nolan, Joyce Gray and Jim Gauntt
Others present:  William McBride, Paul Gossen, Frank Canavan (alternate), Kent Manuel (Del Co Planning) and Beth Bush. 
Vice Chairman Utter called the regular meeting to order at 6:30 pm
Glenna Herz made a motion to approve the January minutes as presented.  Joyce Gray seconded motion. Motion carried.  
Application SP-243 William McBride tabled from January.  Mr. McBride provided all information as requested by the board.   A letter will be sent to the Railroad notifying them of the public hearing so that they may have input regarding the ROW.  The alternate access to the property by the railroad tracks was a concern, the board asked that it be chained off so no tenants can use it.  John Nolan made a motion to schedule the public hearing for March 8, 2018 and send to the Del Co Planning Board for 239 review.  Jim Gauntt seconded motion.  Motion carried.

Glenna Herz made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:50 p.m.  Jim Gauntt seconded motion.  Motion carried.

